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	 Activities	of	the	Southeastern	section	of	the	Botanical	Society	of	America	(BSA)	were	planned	in	
conjunction	with	the	annual	meeting	of	the	Association	of	Southeastern	Biologists	(ASB).	The	meeting	
was	to	take	place	in	Jacksonville	Florida	in	late	March.	Unfortunately,	due	to	COVID19	the	face-to-face	
conference	was	cancelled	with	no	time	to	develop	an	online	format	(although	abstracts	were	still	
published).	The	southeastern	section	decided	to	take	a	respite	and	use	the	year	to	build	up	the	section’s	
finances.	We	would	like	to	keep	giving	out	‘best	talk’	and	‘best	poster’	awards	at	the	Association	of	
Southeastern	Biologists	meetings,	as	well	as	co-hosting	a	student	mixer	with	the	southeastern	
Appalachian	Botanical	Society	(SABS),	so	a	year	to	recover	finances	is	likely	wise.		

	

		


